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RYAN ELEMENTARY 
Student invited to attend Presidential Inauguration and Ball 

Anjali Balakrishna, Ryan Elementary fifth-grade EXPO student, has 

been invited by the National Young Scholars’ Program to attend the 

Presidential Inauguration and the Inauguration Ball at the Smithsonian 

Museum in Washington D.C. in January. 

Last year, she was nominated by Violet Dickson, EXPO teacher at 

Ryan Elementary, to attend the National Young Scholars’ Program in 

Dallas. As an alumnus of the National Young Scholars’ Program, she 

received the Presidential Inauguration invitations. 
 


